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To the Aarons Landscaping Team, 
 
 
Highmount Preschool would like to express our sincere thanks and 
appreciation to Aarons Landscaping for our awesome new playground! 
 
From the initial planning stages, right through to presenting the finished 
playground, Matt and the whole team were professional and friendly, and 
went beyond expectations to ensure we were happy and the job was perfect. 
 
Their knowledge regarding regulations for Early Learning Centres and 
Kindergartens is excellent, and they provided advice and ideas where needed 
with constant communication throughout the redevelopment. 
 
Our new playground is the result of many years of fundraising by our 
Kindergarten community, and Aaron’s were very understanding and supportive 
of what it meant to our children to have a brand new outdoor play space. 
 
The Aarons team were super efficient and ensured minimal disruption to our 
Kindergarten program, with the work completed well within the estimated 
time frame. 
 
We are thrilled with the service, workmanship and quality materials that 
Aaron’s Landscaping provided, and absolutely highly recommend them. 
 
A huge THANK YOU from the Highmount Preschool children, staff and families 
for all you have done! ☺ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


